


issue under discussion is a direct 
10+1 issue or related... 

 
5.Bring to the Academic Senate (via the 
Academic Senate officers and not solely 
through Academic Senate representatives to 
governance councils) any new 
initiative/program impacting academic and 
professional matters before tasking other 
administrative offices and/or governance 
councils with discussion, to collaborate on 
how best to engage all constituencies and 
stakeholder voices in developing 
recommendations, starting immediately.  
 

As part of the regular bi-weekly 
check-ins between senate officers 
& president’s cabinet, new 
initiatives and programs will be 
discussed, and there will be an 
opportunity to collectively decide 
next steps for participatory 
governance (may go to AS + 
governance council, or just one or 
other or something else 
depending on nature of initiative 
or program). 

Prepare agendas in 
advance of check-ins. 

 

6.Co-sponsor and fund (if applicable) a “level 
two” Collegiality in Action visit before the end 



and/or one of the governance councils, which 
meet only once a month for two hours. This 
Task Force would be charged with:  
 

  
 

  
 

8.Take action on the January 6, 2021 
Academic Senate letter to you, and provide 
us your response by the end of April 2021.  
 

President Nguyen apologized for 
not responding to the January 6 
letter, and explained that the 
intention was to ask the Dean of 
Equity to take charge of this 
response, and then there were 
transition issues, and no new 
dean yet. On April 5, President 
Nguyen met with CORE students 
to discuss the ask in the AS letter 
to convene a meeting of all 
recipients of the student letter, 
and CORE agreed this would be 
good to do before the end of the 
year. A meeting has been 
scheduled for June 4, and AS + 
CS + governance tri-chairs have 
been invited. Once the new Dean 
of Equity is on board, they will be 
tasked with responding to the 
remaining asks of the letter. 

  

 

9.Take initiative and leadership in repairing relationships with faculty and rebuilding a climate of trust and collaboration starting right away and 
ongoing into the future.  
 
President Nguyen and the Cabinet agreed that they were committed to rebuilding a climate of trust and collaboration and that they look forward to 




